
 

 

ST.  WENCESLAUS CHURCH 

Mission Statement 
We, the members of St. Wenceslaus  
Catholic Church, are a Christian  
community which God has called 
to be a visible sign of the living and  
active person of Jesus Christ. 
 
Weekend Mass Schedule 
Saturday Vigil:  5:30 pm  
Sunday: 8:30 am, 11:00 am 
 
Reconciliation 
Saturday: 4:00 - 5:00 pm 
 
Weekday Masses  
Tuesday-Friday: 8:30 am 
 
Eucharistic Adoration 
Thursday:  
Adoration 9:00 am - 10:00 am 
Benediction 10:00 am 
 
Marriage/Baptism 
Please contact the parish office   
regarding spiritual & administrative 
preparation. 
 
Office Hours 
Monday-Thursday 8:00 am-12:00 pm 
www.stwenceslaus-scappoose.com 
 
Bulletin Deadline 
Please submit items to office by the Sun-
day evening of the weekend prior to 
their desired publication date.  Email: 
office@stwenceslaus-scappoose.com.   

Welcome to 

ST.  WENCESLAUS CHURCH  

51555 SW Old Portland Road  Scappoose, Oregon 97056  (503) 543-2110 

23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time, September 8, 2019 
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COLLECTIONS 
 
 

Due to the early holiday bulletin deadline,  
offertory information will appear in a future bulletin. 

 
 

All of your parish's ministries, programs, and services  
depend on your continued investment. THANK YOU! 

MASS INTENTIONS: SEPT. 7TH—SEPT. 14TH 
 

Sat    7 Vigil Mass 5:30 PM Ray Niehaus   
Sun      8 Sunday Mass 8:30 AM Witt Family 
   11:00 AM The Parish   
Tues   10 Mass 8:30 AM  
Wed 11 Mass 8:30 AM  
Thur 12 Mass 8:30 AM  
Fri 13 Mass 8:30 AM    
Sat 14 Vigil Mass 5:30 PM    

PASTORAL STAFF 
Office phone ......................................................... 503-543-2110 
Office fax .............................................................. 503-543-5159 
Website ............................. www.stwenceslaus-scappoose.com 
Church Event Calendar ........................... tinyurl.com/StWenCal 
Fr. Charles “Chuck” Wood, Pastor ................................. Ext 202 
(In-person or phone communication preferred over email) 
Janell Greisen, Office Manager ...................................... Ext 201 
 ....................................... office@stwenceslaus-scappoose.com 
Janell Greisen, Youth Ministry (Gr. 6-12) ....................... Ext 203 
 ....................................... janell@stwenceslaus-scappoose.com 
Wanda Van Ortwick, Religious Education (Pre-5) .......... Ext 207 
PARISH HALL RENTALS: 
Dodie Mills ..................................................... Contact the Office 
PARISH MINISTRIES 
Adult Education Coordinator - G. Klobes ...... Contact the Office 
Altar Server Coordinator - Joseph Louie ....... Contact the Office 
Coffee & Donuts - Mya & Elizabeth Millager . Contact the Office 
Funeral Receptions - Dodie Mills .................. Contact the Office 
Heart to Heart for Moms & Kids .................... Contact the Office 
Knights of Columbus - Andy Robinson .......... Contact the Office 
Liturgical Minister Scheduling ........................ Contact the Office 
EDGE Youth Group (6-8) - Mary Greisen ..... Contact the Office 
Music Coordinator - Angie Rocha ................  Contact the Office 
Prayer Chain - Eldine Anderson .................... Contact the Office 
S.V.D.P. Food Bank & Emergency Assistance .... 503-543-7495 
 

PASTORAL COUNCIL  
Kristen Hagen (Chairperson)     Roz Granger     David Herr 
Donny Leader     Sue Pinto 
 

FINANCE COUNCIL  
Bev Heller (Chairperson)     Danny Frangipani  
Jessica Leader     Joe Louie     Julie Pond   

ARCHDIOCESE MANDATORY TRAINING 
Each year the Archdiocese of Portland has training requirements for 
keeping our children and youth safe and to educate adults on "red flags" 
that can put themselves and others at risk. This year's training is 
C.A.S.E: Creating A Safe Environment, an in-person training (rather 
than online) which will take about 90 minutes. 
 

Who needs this training? 
   All clergy and church employees 
   Current volunteers who work with minors…even just once 
   New volunteers who wish to work with minors…even just once 
 

Training dates in our area: 
 

 

Sunday, September 8th 7:00 PM 
St. Frederic Church – Room #5 (by the office) 
 

Tuesday, September 10th at 6:30 PM  
St. Wenceslaus Church – Parish Office (upstairs) 
 

Wednesday, September 18th at 9:30 AM  
St. Wenceslaus Church – Parish Office (upstairs) 
 

Saturday, September 28th at 9:30 AM  
St. Birgitta Church 

 

Please register for training in advance: 

 For St. Wenceslaus or St. Birgitta training dates contact Janell Grei-
sen at office@stwenceslaus-scappoose.com or 503-543-2110. 

 For St. Frederic’s training contact Diane Larson at 503-312-6130. 
 

Called to Protect Training for Parents 
The  Called to Protect for Parents equips parents and other adults with 
red flag warnings and tools to help protect their children. Training will be 
offered on Sunday, September 29th from 9:45 - 10:45 AM in the 
Vanderzanden Center Library. You must pre-register to attend; contact 
Janell. Note: This does not meet the training requirements for vol-
unteering with minors.   

YOUTH MINISTRY CALENDAR 
Friends are always welcome to attend with you! 

 Date Time 

Registration forms for EDGE (6th - 8th graders) and Life Teen (high 
school) are available at the back of the church and on the church web-
site.  Completed forms may be turned in to the office or placed in the 
collection basket. 

Confirmation will be offered this year for all high school youth. 
Registration forms (orange) are available at the back of the church and 
the church website. Classes are Sunday evenings, twice a month.  Par-
ent & Youth Confirmation meeting is September 29th at 6:30 PM in the 
Vanderzanden Center Library. 

Youth Choir Practice 
Youth Choir Sings 

09/08 10:00 AM in Church 
11:00 AM Mass 

Celebrate Youth Sunday  
6th - 12th graders 

09/08 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM 
Mass and lunch 

EDGE & LifeTeen Classes  
EDGE - under church office 
Life Teen - church basement 

09/15 9:30 - 10:45 AM 

EDGE Youth Group 
6th - 8th graders 
Join in the fun! 

09/18 6:45 - 8:00 PM 
Please use the Parish 
Hall kitchen door. 
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GRANDPARENTS' DAY 2019—SEPTEMBER 8 
 

Many Americans observe Grand-
parents Day on the second Sunday 
in September. A West Virginia 
woman named Marian McQuade 
promoted the idea in the 1970s. 
Her work with seniors made her 
particularly attentive to shut-ins and 
other elderly not fortunate enough 
to have family members close by. 

 Mrs. McQuade viewed National Grandparents Day as an 
opportunity for children to adopt a grandparent and so provide 
some friendship to those who might now be alone in their later 
years. President Jimmy Carter signed a bill in 1979 designating 
the Sunday after Labor Day as National Grandparents Day.  
 
(Based on a text from our bulletin publisher, Liturgical Publications Inc.) 

 
 
 
 
 
Grandparents' Prayer  
God of our ancestors, 
we thank you for our children 
and our children's children. 
They are reminders from you  
of how precious life can be. 
We humbly ask for wisdom and patience  
as we take pride and wonder in our grandchildren. 
Those of us who now pray to you 
also seek your blessing upon these men and women 
who are our grandparents or who act in place of grandparents. 
Bless all the children and their parents and grandparents 
with your abundant grace. 
We ask all this through the intercession  
of Saints Joachim and Anne, patron saints of grandparents—  
named by tradition as the parents of the Blessed Virgin Mary, 
and, therefore, as the grandparents of our LORD JESUS CHRIST— 
in the power of the Holy Spirit. Amen. 

Saints Joachim & Anne, grandparents of JESUS, 
pray for us 

PARISH SURVEY 
Attention all households:  Please make sure you take the St. Wences-
laus survey.  This will be available to submit from September 7th—
September 30th.   

COFFEE & DONUTS 
Join us for Coffee & Donuts next weekend, September 15th, after the 
8:30AM & 11:00AM Mass.  Coffee & Donuts is usually scheduled for the 
1st and 3rd Sundays of the month, but we need your help to keep it 
up!  Sign up at the back of the church!  If you have any questions, con-
tact Elizabeth & Mya Millager by calling the Parish Office. 

RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE 
There will be a blood drive in the Parish Hall this Friday, Sept. 13th from 
1:00 - 7:00 pm.  Register at 800-RED-CROSS or ww.redcrossblood.org. 

DISHES LEFT BEHIND 
We have many dishes that have been left behind after funerals and pot-
lucks.  They will be on a table in the Parish Hall at Coffee & Donuts on 

September 15th.  Stop by and see if any are yours. 

Coordinator of Religious Education (CRE), Wanda Van Ortwick. 
Office Hours, 9:30AM-3PM, Wednesdays & Thursdays—or by appoint-
ment. Contact Wanda at 503-543-2110 Ext.207 or email: wan-
da@stwenceslaus-scappoose.com. 

FAITH FORMATION Pre-School - 5TH GRADE 

REGISTRATION STARTS TODAY– SEE BELOW 
CLASSES START SEPTEMBER  15TH 
Sept   
  Sun 8th  Registration in Parish Hall Conference  

room  

9:30-10:50 
(between 
Masses) 

 Catechist meeting in Van Center 1:00-2:30 
  Sun 15th Catechetical Sunday:  

Commissioning of Catechists  
All Masses 

 Registration continues in CRE Office  8:00-9:20 
 Opening Ceremony for families and children 

in the Church 
9:40 

 Children to classrooms with Catechists 10:00 

Sun 22rd  Class 9:40-10:50  

Sun 29th  Class 9:40-10:50 

CATECHISTS  NEEDED in our Kindergarten, and 1st  grade classes . 
Substitute Catechists needed  for all grades, Please consider this 
ministry.  Use this opportunity to learn more about being Catholic, and 
experiencing more fully, your own faith life!  Contact Wanda. 

THE BEAT GOES ON 
The David Heller Foundation invites you to join their annual Dinner and 
Auction, The Beat Goes On, September 28th at the Red Lion on the 
River at Jantzen Beach.  Individual Tickets are $60 and a table of 10 is 
$500.  Hor d'oeuvres, dinner, beer and wine, silent auction and live auc-
tion.  Proceeds will be used to purchase defibrillators for middle schools 
through the state.  To reserve your ticket online visit davidhellerfounda-
tion.org/events by September 10th. For information email 
dane.dhfoundation@gmail.com. 

BEGINNING EXPERIENCE 
Beginning Experience provides emotional tools to survive after the termi-
nation of a marriage relationship caused by death, divorce or separation.  
The next Beginning Experience weekend is October 4th - 6th at the Grif-
fin Retreat Center in Portland. For inquires or reservation contact: Karen 
at karenmelvin@comcast.net or contact the office for Diane Erhardt's 
number. To obtain more information, you can go to the organization's 
website: www.beginningexperienceoforegon.org. 

STEUBENVILLE APPRECIATION BRUNCH 
The entire parish is invited to the Steubenville Appreciation Brunch on 
Sunday, September 22nd from 9:30 - 10:45 AM in the Parish Hall.  Join 
us for food, fellowship and hear from the youth that attended.  We hope 
to see you there! 


